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Study Support 
As part of our co-curricular timetable, we have several support/revision sessions running each week.  More details 
can be found on our website:  
https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/learning/clubs-and-co-curricular/ 
 
Mrs Caton has put together a very useful Revision Master Class page on our school website, with short videos on 
several of the most effective revision techniques.   
 
https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/useful-links/revision-master-class/  
 
We also have information on every subject (specification, topic lists and revision tips) in the Countdown to Success 
guide on our website: https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/key-information/countdown-to-success/  
 
Reminder for Year 11 History Students 
Please remember that Year 11 History revision sessions are taking place every Wednesday in room 107.  Please come 
along to revise content and exam technique in the build up to your exams.  See you there - The History Department.  
 
Science  

Year 10 investigating the effect of noise 

 

/learning/clubs-and-co-curricular/#1665735477991-0ce1df03-1554
/useful-links/revision-master-class/
/key-information/countdown-to-success/
http://www.educake.co.uk/
https://gofund.me/1816dc93
https://www.qegs.link/aobulletin
https://www.qegs.link/rdworkshops


 

Ashbourne Reborn Information    

¶ In January 2023, central government approved a Levelling Up Fund (LUF) bid designed to transform 

Ashbourne town 

http://www.derbyshiredales.gov.uk/enewsreg
http://www.derbyshiredales.gov.uk/ashbourne-reborn
https://www.facebook.com/AshbourneReborn
https://www.instagram.com/ashbournereborn/
https://twitter.com/AshbourneReborn
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/new-levelling-up-and-community-investments#the-levelling-up-fund
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/new-levelling-up-and-community-investments#the-levelling-up-fund
https://qegsmat.face-ed.co.uk/vacancies
https://www.schoolmeals.derbyshire.gov.uk/site-elements/documents/week-2.pdf
https://www.schoolmeals.derbyshire.gov.uk/site-elements/documents/week-2.pdf


Finally 
Good luck to Year 11 and 13 students with the forthcoming exams.  Revision is important; little and often, spaced with 
breaks, keep the mobile and phone and social media turned off (maybe try https://www.forestapp.cc/ for a 
concentration App!!), focus on the difficult topics first, use the revision guides, use practice questions, ask your 
teachers for help, get a good amount of sleep, eat breakfast (we offer free breakfast throughout exam period!), answer 
every question even if it is a guess – have a go, you can do it!  
 
Enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend, hopefully the weather will start to improve really soon!! 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

https://www.forestapp.cc/

